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President's Message  

Hard to believe that it was a year ago in November that I was 

elected to be the President of Salem Capitol Woodcarvers. It has 

been a real honor serving in this position and feel blessed to have 

been selected. Most of you realize how much I love the 

microphone but all good things must come to a end. My job was 

made easy with my staff and a special thanks to Jack, Donna, 

Bill, Bob and the members at large who helped me get over any 

of the rough patches that came along. With the election this 

month I hope all of you will find time to vote for the candidate 

that you feel will best fill the position.  

During the last meeting we decided to add a place in our news 

letter for items for sale that pertain to wood carving or wood 

burning. Lets take advantage of that. 

Once again I just want to thank one and all for making my term a 

wonderful experience. 

Happy Holidays to All. 

Frank Campbell signing off 

 

 

CLUB MEETINGS (Last Tuesday of the month, except for no  
meetings in August and December) 

 

From Jack Dalton, VP 

 A reminder for our club members: We will be re-establishing our fall Potluck Dinner prior to 
our November meeting. The dinner will be on Tuesday, November 25, beginning at 6 pm. 
Our regular meeting will follow our dinner, when we will be holding our elections for next 
year. Please bring along one of your favorite fall dishes to share with the other club 
members. It can be either a main dish, salad, or desert. Charlie and Mardean King will 
provide us with hot spiced apple cider. The club will provide the plates, plasticware, glasses, 
and napkins. If you want something to drink besides hot spiced apple cider or water please 
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bring it along with you. Please be sure to bring along any serving utensils you feel will be 
needed for serving your fall dish. This is a great opportunity to bring along your spouse or 
significant other to one of our meeting so they can see why we are so excited about our 
carving hobby and meet some of your good friends you carve with. Please bring along some 
of your recently completed carvings so all can see your work. We look forward to seeing you 
and your guest at the Potluck Dinner on November 25 at 6 pm. 

 
We usually have around 50-60 people in attendance. Coffee will be provided by the 
Capital Carvers.  A  BIG Thanks to all of you have brought treats this year!  All our 
bellies appreciate it! 
 

2015 Election of Club Officers  Come and vote for your leaders for the new 
year after the potluck dinner on Tuesday, the 25th.  The only way to vote for 
your new leaders is to be at the meeting, so show up. 

Nominations to vote for are: 

President:  Jack Dalton 

Vice President:  Donna Miller or Kathie Dalton 

Treasurer:  Bill Grater 

Secretary:  Janice Besing 

 

The following members have volunteered to continue in their jobs. 

Newsletter 
Bob Harris   
 
 Librarian  
 Bob Fisher 
 
Web Master 
Bob Curtis 
 

Members at Large  
Jim Harris 
Ken Lake 
Dave Disselbrett 
Denis Miller 
 
 
Historian 
Everett Koontz 
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Members who brought treats for 2014 

Bill Grater, Bob Harris, Lou Wakefield, Ken Lake, Janice Besing, Denis 

Miller(twice), Donna Miller, Laurie Ladd, Irene Fernandez, Bob Fisher, Sue 

Honey, Everett Koontz, Daryl Hanson, Bob Lanning, Art Bennett, Mike 

Goodness, Ray Weekly, Diana Perth, Cherie R. Bonesteele, Jan Prouse, : 

Joe Perez, Everett Carter, Dave Hunter, Mike Gorman, Denise Burnett, 

Patty Ashford, and Kathie Dalton. 

 

Kathie Dalton has been brewing the coffee the past few months.  Thank you from all 
the coffee drinkers, Kathie! 

 

(That is 28 of our 130 plus members who have been generous with their time and/or money to 
feed the starving masses.  Be sure to schedule yourself to bring the treats in 2015 one month.  
Only nine times for a chance to participate!  Don't let this list pass you by next year.) 

 

      Open Carving 

 
For those that might be interested---the Salem Senior Center has a woodcarving 
session every Friday from 1:00 to 4:00 upstairs.  A great bunch of people that are 
willing to help out, if you ask.  Very generous group of folks! 
The Silverton Silverchip Carvers meet Wednesday’s, 1 to 4 at the Silverton Art 
Association.  $2 per session.  A chance to carve and chat.  For more Info, call Dave 
Stand (503-873-4512. 
 
Everett Koontz is hosting an open carving session on Mondays, 9:30-3:00 at his home:  
2970 Hollyberry Lane SE Salem.  Bring a sack lunch and a project to work on. 
       Local Wood Supplier  Jerry Harris 

Dallas, Or.  503-884-7905 
Email  grich912@aol.com 

 
Events of the Region 

 
 
Area Classes 
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The following is a schedule of carving classes with Dave Disselbrett at the Keizer Art 
Association, 950 Chemawa Rd NE, Keizer, OR  (503-390-3010)  The evening classes are 
7:00 to 9:00 PM 
Cost is $15, ($5 per night) for the three Monday sessions. 

Mondays: 7:00 to 9:00 PM  February 3, 10, 17.  
And Wednesdays,  9 AM to Noon,  
$7 per session, Classes are in the craft room.   
Projects of choice.  Center 50+ Salem  
 

 
“Bored” Dinners and Breakfasts  

Several carvers have continued gathering for a Friday Night Dinner and a Saturday 
morning breakfast at various locations around the valley.  It’s a chance to go to some 
places you may not  normally frequent and with your carving spuds.  Everyone is 
welcome to these no-host gatherings.  The only requirement is to bring your appetite! 
 
   " Bored" Dinners p.m.                                                          " Bored" Breakfast am 
  
Nov. 13th---Novak’s                                                        Nov. 22nd---Mommy & Maddis 
Dec. 31st---Best Little Road House                                 Dec.  No Breakfast in Dec. 
 
             
Lunches On Wednesday’s 
 1st  Nancy’s    Keizer 
 2nd Wallery’s West Salem 
 3rd Frank & Steins   Mt Angel 
 4th Nancy’s  West Salem
 

 

January Presenter:  Donna Miller; Color Wheel  No tools needed 

 

January Treats:  Lou Wakefield Bill Grater Everett Koontz 


